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April 23, 2025 WILCO

TEXAS

Ms. Joy Simonton

Williamson County Purchasing Department
100 Wilco Way, Suite P101

Georgetown, TX 78626

Subject: Recommendation for 25RFSQ35 Utility Coordination and Utility Engineering
Services

Dear Ms. Simonton:

Based on the attached supporting documentation, the Utility Coordination and Utility
Engineering Services Selection Committee recommends the selection of Cobb, Fendley
& Associates, Inc. and DCCM which were the top ranked firms from the evaluation
process.

Sixteen firms were evaluated on April 23, 2025 by the following Selection Committee:

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Lo beit B, @w&gﬂ

Robert B. Daigh, P.E.
Senior Director of Infrastructure

Williamson County
3151 S.E. Inner Loop
Georgetown, TX 78626
512.943.3330





